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Clark Meadows Summer Celebrations; A traditional picnic lunch and   
a country hoe-down celebration with family and friends.  

We celebrated the opening of the 2024 Summer Olympics with some French  
influence, a variety of nations’ cultures and of course with  

good friends from Ferris Hills! 

We thank all residents 
and staff who helped 
make this program so 
wonderful including 
Gabe Cinquegrana! 



 

 

10th— Joe 

 

15th— Margaret  

 

16th— Dot 

 

18th— Marnie  

 

20th— Anene 

 

20th— Tarry 

  

Show of Love with John Trionfero…  

The Clark Meadows 
staff celebrated Kris-
ten Remy in July for 

all her hard work 
behind the scenes in 
bringing people into 
our community and 
assuring their suc-
cess and happiness! 
We appreciate you,  

Kristen! 

Happenings around the  
Clark Meadows Community... 

Jeanette Zavislan of Grimble Hill Farm & Forest  provided a 
pop-up flower shop for residents and staff... 

Residents join Beth each month to review 
the upcoming month’s calendar of activities. 

Input is appreciated as the  
plans are being made! 

Pizza Party!!! Always fun, always delicious!!! 

We are thankful to the 
MM Ewing CCC  

Recreation Therapy  
department for lending 

us their  
snow cone machine!!! 

Mel & Theresa– all is well in this 
world when these 2 ladies s 

mile at you. 

Mother and daughter join knitting club! 

Joe brings us together in love and laughter every 
time... 
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Bus Trips!!! 
Exploring our Community with friends has been an exciting 
weekly happening for Clark Meadows residents! In July we 

visited FL Boating Museum, Wal Mart Shopping,  
Letchworth Park, The ‘Ice Scoop” (Hanna's mom’s ice cream 

shop in Mendon), and Kershaw Park for a picnic lunch. 
When we are with friends, it is always a great adventure! 
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